Preserving American Jewish History

MS-603: Rabbi Marc H. Tanenbaum Collection, 1945-1992.

Series G: Speaking Engagements. 1975-1992

Box 106, Folder 15, Joint Institute of Adult Jewish Studies [North Bergen, N.J.]. 2 March 1976.

January 28, 1976

Rabbi Abraham I. Zigelman Spiritual Leader Temple Beth Abraham 8410 Fourth Avenue North Bergen, N. J. 07047

Dear Rabbi Zigelman,

Thank you for your warm and thoughtful letter of January 13th.

This will confirm our understanding regarding my acceptance of your kind invitation to address your Joint Institute of Adult Jewish Studies on Sunday morning, March 21st, at 10:00 a.m. at Temple Beth-El in North Bergen.

The title that you described is acceptable to me.

I look forward to seeing you at that time.

In the meantime, my warmest personal good wishes to you and your family..

Cordially yours,

Rabbi Marc H. Tanenbaum National Director Interreligious Affairs

MHT: RPR

RABBI Sidney Nissen baum -